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Awards 
Congratulations to this week’s awards winners;  
Lauren, Bradley, Melissa, Skye, Devlin, Lawson, 
Nick, Leo and Chelsea. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NSW University Exams 
Congratulations to this Brooke, Lauren, Delaney 
Monique and Ethan for their great results in the 
NSW University Exams. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

OSSA Spectacular 
1 WEEK TO GO 

TICKETS, TICKETS, TICKETS 
 

 
 

Tickets for the Spectacular are available from 
TICKITEC or from the Civic Theatre. 

There may not be many left. 
 

Please find attached the permission note to be 
returned by Thursday 31st October. 
 
Rehearsal: Tuesday 5th Nov, Civic Theatre 
Drama and Dance Ensemble students need to 
arrive at 9am. 
All other Students need to arrive at 9:45am 
dressed in their costume. 
Students should bring: 
Lunch 
Water bottle 
Sports clothes in a bag 
 
Students will wear their costume to the rehearsal, 
but get changed into their sports uniform and leave 
their costume at the theatre ready for the night 
performance. 
Students need to be picked up at 2pm 
 
Night performance: 6:30pm, Tuesday 5th Nov, Civic 
Theatre. 
Students should meet teachers outside the theatre 
at 5:30pm. 
Students can be collected from the foyer at about 
8:30pm. 
 
Matinee: Wednesday, 12 noon, 6th Nov Civic 
Theatre. 

What’s On!! 
TERM 4 2013 

Kinder Orientation: Tues 29nd Oct – Full Day 
Rural Fire Service Meeting for Spring Terrace: Tues 29th 
Oct 2013, 2.30pm. (See Community News & the school info board) 

Assembly: Thurs 31st Oct 
Oliver Rehearsal& Night Performance: Tues 5th Nov 
Oliver–Matinee Performance: Wed 6th Nov 12.00pm 
ORC Open Day: Saturday 9th Nov 
School Swimming: 11th Nov – 22nd Nov 
School Photos: Wed 13th Nov at 9.15 am 

       

               Canteen Roster: 1st November 2013 - Carolyn 
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Book club 
Orders will be taken until this Wed 30.10.13. 
 
Gardening News 
Our garden is looking great at the moment thanks 
to the hard work from Toni and the students. 
Today we planted some pea seedlings and started 
picking radishes. 
Thank you to Belinda and Phil for the Lucerne they 
donated. 
We greatly appreciate any extra seedlings you 
might have that we could plant in our garden. 

 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Notice from the NSW Rural Fire Service 

Canobolas Zone 
 

There is a meeting to be held on Tues 29th October 2013, 
2.30pm at Graham Browns place.  This meeting is part of 
the Volunteer Consultation Meetings known as ‘Gum Tree 
Meetings’. This is the local one for Spring Terrace. If you 
cannot attend the meeting and wish to comment or need 

to know more email Graham on grbrown1@bigpond.com. 

 
See the school information board for further details. 

 
For Sale 
Help your garden along by purchasing a bag of sheep manure 
from Bradley.  You can see Bradley at school or ring 0438 602 
795/6366 5091. $5.00 per bag. 

 
 
 

Students performing for assembly with 
Mrs Riles 
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